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 Peter Croft OBJ2015/6455/P 31/10/2016  13:27:01 I object to the application for the reasons stated below:

1. The building proposed is a huge monolithic structure, completely out of keeping with the 

conservation area it abuts and towers over. It has been dubbed HMP West Hampstead and that seems a 

very fitting name. It would be a very negative addition to the “village” which we enjoy and which is 

already due to be greatly impacted by other recent large-scale developments.

2. It is too high and will destroy views from the conservation area.

3. It is too dense in terms of numbers of residents.

4. That stretch of West End Lane is already dangerous (fatalities) and to add a new road feeding in 

would increase that danger, especially with the lack of visibility at the junction.

5. The pedestrian traffic between the 3 stations on the narrow pavements is already excessive and the 

large number of new residents would make that problem even worse.

6. Parking in the area is already full up and this development would bring more cars.

7. Travis Perkins is an important local resource for building supplies, both to the trade and to DIYers, 

as well as being a significant employer, and it should be retained in any such scheme.

8. There is insufficient provision for low-income tenants.

4 Fawley Road

 Stefano SUPPRT2015/6455/P 31/10/2016  17:24:13 I am in favour. We desperately need more housing in London. Should have been taller.39A Priory Terrace
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